
This email should include: 
Officer Mario Arellano (helped look) 
Brittany White (took call) 
Lisa Overton ( called Saturday) 
Bradly Overton (returned dog Saturday) 
  
From: Nita Holmes [mailto:nita_holmes@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 3:19 PM 
To: Merci Thomas <tac@mineola.com> 
Subject: FINDING MISTY 
  
I am so proud to live in Mineola! 
  
Recently I lost  a very special little dog.  She was brought back to me by someone I gave her to 3 
1/2 years, giving me the choice of taking her back, or taking her to the dog pound.  I had to  give 
her away because I had moved into Mineola Seniors Community, which only allowed one pet. 
  
She pulled out of her collar and ran away when I took her out to use the bathroom.  Since I am 
87 years old I was not able to chase her.  I called animal control to help me find 
her.  Jordenna  (sorry I don't know her last name)  was so kind and sweet.  Jordenna looked for a 
log time, but was unable to find her.  I was heartbroken because it was in a high traffic area, and 
I was so afraid she would get run over. 
  
I cant say enough about the efforts  made to help me. She ran away on Wednesday September 
19th, and on  Saturday morning during a thunderstorm, Merci of the police department called to 
tell me she had been found. (Thank you Merci for being so concerned).  Misty had been so 
neglected, and was scared to death. 
  
So I cannot say enough good things about our Police Department.  They art only there to protect 
us, but also to help us through trying situations.  Thank everyone who helped me get her back, 
including Leslie with SPCA, and the  police officer who brought her back and put her in my 
arms.  A special thanks also to Merci, who said so many policemen looked for her. 
  
Thanks again.  I shall remember all of you for your efforts and kindness. 
  
Nita Holmes 
1136 North Newsom, Apt 5 
Mineola, Tx. 
  
  
 


